
DO YOU HAVE THE AFTER 
CHRISTMAS BLUES?? 

 

IF SO, 
 

COME JOIN YOUR 
FELLOW ROTARIANS 

AT THE 
 

 
 
 

         
          

 
 



 
 

Please Return Completed Order form with payment to: 
Richard Hodge by January 5th

 
, 2010 

Richard Hodge 
44 Louise Lane 

              Lake George, NY 12845 
 

OR   rhodge@roadrunner.com     OR     518-260-7236 
 

Group Name: 
__________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: 
____________________________________________________________

___ 
 

 Address:____________________________________________________
__________ 

 

City: _________________________ State: 
________________Zip:________________ 

_ 

Phone Number: 
____________________Email:________________________________ 

 
 
 
 

GORE MOUNTAIN SKI TICKETS 
WINNER 

 

Ellen Schaefer of the Shenendehowa Rotary Club 
Was the winner of the GORE MOUNTAIN SKI TICKETS with 

a BID OF $110.00 
CONGRATULATIONS!!  and   THANK YOU 

 

mailto:rhodge@roadrunner.com�

